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DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 

Mr. E. E. SmU:h, 
Minneapolis, Minn. 

Dear Mr. Smi 1h: 

OFFICE OF THE. SECRETARY 

WASHINGTON 

June 3, 1925. 

I am sending you herewith copy of a statement which I recent-

ly lll9.de on 'reorganization of the "Governnent Departments, which 

perhaps you would @&Ye to look over. As this subject is one 
i 

of some importance I wou.ld be grateful if"' you could give me .Ftny 

suggest ions or any experi uce which could bear upon it. , 
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